From:

To: Committee of Adjustment
Subject: [External] Notice of Hearing - Minor Variance Application A207/22 - Comments
Date: Tuesday, August 16, 2022 12:46:26 PM

Good afternoon,

We received the notice of hearing letter regarding Minor Variance Application A207/22 for 1
Balsamwood Road.

To begin - we would like to make sure that our comments are all anonymous and that the
applicant will not be made aware of our names / address.

We do not support the approval of the application. The applicant is regularly quite noisy both
during the day, and well into the evening. Between the noise (loud music, very loud
conversation, inappropriate language, etc.), and the smells (smoke from various substances),
we feel that approving the variance is only going to encourage further behaviours and
disruptions to the neighbourhood.

We hope that you will see fit to decline the application.

Again, please confirm that our address, name and any identifying information will be kept
confidential. As well, can we please receive notice once a decision has been made?

Thank you,
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